
As a lead up to the Asia/Pacific Triennial, we will be holding a series o f  staff training 
eminars.These will cover various aspects of the exhibition and in some cases will focus on 

particular staff and their responsibilities. Most of the seminars will, however, be open t o  all staff 
members and we encourage you to attend as many of  these as possible. 

Seminar No. I- 

Understanding our visitors 

Presented byAnneVi*rgo, 
Director, Canberra Contemporary Art Space 

8.30am 
Monday, 26 October 1992 

Lecture theatre 

Anne, who has quite some experience dealing with visitors from South East Asia, will discuss 
the topic in respect to the visitors we can expect during the AsiaiPacificTriennial. 

She will speak for approximately one hour and be available for  questions after that time. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT ELIZABETH BATES O N  840726 

QUEENSLAND ART GALLERY 
P 0  BOX 3683 SOUTH BRISBANE 4 101 TELEPHONE 07 8407303 



As a lead up to the AsiaiPacific Triennial, we will be holding a series of staff training 
seminars.These will cover various aspects of the exhibition and in some cases will focus on 

particular staff and their responsibilities. Most of the seminars will, however, be open to all staff 
members and we encourage you to attend as many of these as possible. 

Seminar No.2. 

Problems arising across cultures 

Presented by Philip Kl*tley 
Lecturer, University of Southern Queensland 

8.30am 
Monday, 30 November 1992 

Lecture theatre 

Philip teaches a course at the University of Southern Queensland, Toowoom ba, on Australia's 
relationship with other nations. He will speak on problems that can arise across cultures, 

particularly problems the Gallery may face during the AsiaiPacific Triennial. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT ELIZABETH BATES ON 8407266 

QUEENSLAND ART GALLERY 
PO BOX 3686 SOUTH BRISBANE 4101 TELEPHONE 07 8407303 



As a lead up to the Asia/Pacific Triennial, we are holding a 
series of staff training seminars. These will cover various aspects of 

the exhibition and in some cases will focus on particular staff snd their 
responsibilities. Most of the seminars will, however, be open to all staff 
members/volunteers and we encourage you to attend as many of the 

sessions as possible 

Seminar No. 3 

Melanesian Art 
Presented by Ross Searle 

D i recto r, 
Perc Tucker Gallery, Townsville 

on 
Friday, 19 March 1993 

at 
8.30am 

Lecture Theatre 

For further details please contact Elizabeth Bates on 8407266 

Queensland Art Gallery 
P 0  B O X  3 6 8 6  S O U T H  B R I S B A N E  O L D  4 1 0 1  TELEPHONE(07)8407303 



As a lead up to the Asia/Pacific Triennial, we are holding a 
series of staff training seminars. These will cover various aspects of 

the exhibition and in some cases will focus on particular staff and their 
responsibilities. Most of the seminars will, however, be open to all staff 
members/volunteers and we encourage you to attend as many of the 

sessions as possible 

Seminar No.4 
The background to and key issues involved in the 

Asia/Pacific Triennial 

Presented by Neil Manton 
Diplomat and Director of the South East Asia and Pacific Program, 

Cultural Relations Section, 
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade. 

on 
Monday, 28 June 1993 

at 
8.30am 

Lecture Theatre 

For further details please contact Elizabeth Bates on 8407266 

Queensland Art Gallery 
P 0  B O X  3 6 8 6  S O U T H  B R I S B A N E  O L D  4 1 0 1  TELEPHONE(07)8407303 


